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JENNIFER GULA 
DIRECTOR & TREASURER 

 
December 30, 2024 
 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
 
 
This letter is to request approval for a resolution amending Resolution 841 of 2023, which authorized 
the City of Pittsburgh to enter into a Professional Services Agreement(s) and/or Contract(s) with CORE 
Business Technologies for software, equipment, and services related to payment processing and 
cashiering systems for the Department of Finance and the Bureau of Police, by extending the contract by 
one (1) year and increasing the approved amount by NINETY-EIGHT THOUSAND, NINE 
HUNDRED, FIFTY-FIVE DOLLARS AND ZERO CENTS ($98,955.00) for an amended total cost not-
to-exceed THREE HUNDRED NINETY-SIX THOUSAND, FIFTY-SIX DOLLARS AND 60 CENTS 
($396,056.60). 
 
 
 
Your favorable consideration is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Gula  
Director of Finance/Treasurer 
 
 
 
  
 


